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LIMPOPO PREMIER DR RAMATHUBA SENDS CONDOLENCES TO THE MABASA FAMILY  
 
The Premier of Limpopo, Dr Phophi Ramathuba, has sent a message of condolences to 
the Mabasa family following the passing of Dr Norman Mabasa. 
 
Dr Mabasa was a distinguished medical doctor, seasoned leader and former Member of 
the Executive Council (MEC) for Health and Social Development in Limpopo between 
March 2012 and July 2013. 
 
“On behalf of the people of Limpopo, we would like to extend our heartfelt condolences 
to the Mabasa family, friends and colleagues on his passing on. Dr Mabasa was not only 
a respected doctor, but also a servant leader who understood that healthcare is not just 
a profession, but a calling. His legacy of dedication to the medical profession and to 
public service will remain an inspiration to many,” said Premier Dr Ramathuba.  
 
Before his appointment as MEC in March 2012, Dr Mabasa served with distinction as 
Chairperson of the South African Medical Association (SAMA), where he championed 
the interests of both medical professionals and patients across the country.  
 
His term as MEC was marked by dedication, courage and an unwavering commitment 
to improving healthcare services in the province. A general practitioner by profession, 
he remained rooted in the values of service and compassion until his passing.  
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